McClenagan, Laura

From: Manuel Gonzales <triciak.gonzales@att.net>
Sent: Friday, August 27, 2021 2:30 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: AT&T Cell phone Tower

Hello,

We are emailing regarding Record ID 16754 and Parcel 505-151-006. We APPROVE of the cell phone tower to be 20 feet higher
than the original plan. It’s important to have this so a fourth carrier can be added. This would be a great asset to have for better
cell phone coverage for the community!

Thank You,

Tricia and Manny Gonzales
9515 Therrell Drive
Houston, TX 77064

Sent from my iPhone



